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Mr, Ernest R. Cooper
138 East 21st Street
Brooklyn 26, New York

Dear Mr. Cooper:

Thank you for your letter reporting reception of
WRHT, on PFebrusry 8, 1953, Your listing of programs
is identical with our program log.

I am sorry that your first letter was asnwered,
=

i assure you we will always be glad to confirm reception
reportse.

Cordially yours,



